
 
 
 

September 29, 2014    
  
 
VIA COURIER, EMAIL, RESS 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (the “Company” or “Enbridge”) 
 EB-2014-0134 - Consultation Process for Developing a New Demand Side 
 Management Framework for Natural Gas Distributors__________________ 
                                                     
In accordance with the letter issued by the Ontario Energy Board dated August 15, 2014, 
stating that any other person intending to request an award of costs for this proceeding 
must file with the Board a written submission to that effect by Monday, September  
22, 2014.  Enbridge has reviewed the request for cost eligibility filed by the Building 
Owners and Managers Association (“BOMA”) in the above noted proceeding.  Enbridge 
has no objection to any of these requests. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
cc:  BOMA 

500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario                  
M2J 1P8                                    
PO Box 650 
Scarborough ON  
M1K 5E3 
 
 

Stephanie Allman 
Regulatory Coordinator 
Phone: (416) 495-5499 
Fax: (416) 495-6072  
Email:  stephanie.allman@enbridge.com 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 


